
 

 

TARTAN TOPS 
INVITES YOU TO AN OPEN HOUSE! 

Join the Tartan TOPS team on-campus to learn more about this unique pathway to education and 

careers for students with intellectual and developmental disabilities. The program is currently 

recruiting students to begin in Fall 2022.  

This is a great chance to meet with the staff to learn more about the program and tour the Tartan 

TOPS Lounge. Discover the curriculum, benefits of participating, the application process, and much 

more! Prospective students, families, transition coordinators, teachers, professional staff, and 

champions of neurodiversity are encouraged to “drop-in”.  

 

Monday, December 13 

5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

Dayton Campus, Building 3, Room 142 

 

For more information, please contact Tristan Chaput, Program Coordinator: 

(937) 512-2309 | tristan.chaput@sinclair.edu 

www.sinclair.edu/tartan-tops  

http://www.sinclair.edu/tartan-tops

